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It is our pleasure to strongly endorse Winnie Shiu for Vice President of the International 
Federation of Surveyors (FIG). 
 
I am Timothy Burch, PLS, the Executive Director of the National Society of Professional 
Surveyors (NSPS) and Commission 1 Chair-elect. I have personally been working with 
Winnie for several years through Commission 1 and have been inspired by her work ethic 
and dedication to the profession. Her devotion to promotion of the geospatial profession 
provides encouragement to myself and others. 
 
Winnie has been committed to the surveying and geospatial profession for her entire career. 
Her dedication to serving in many capacities within numerous organizations and committees 
provides a indication of her willingness to contribute her time, knowledge, and experience 
to bettering the profession. Winnie continues to be a role model for women worldwide who 
pursue geospatial careers through her roles is effective leadership, multi-lingual capabilities, 
and providing educational opportunities during many forums.  
 
I am absolutely confident that Winnie Shiu is the right person for leading FIG as a Vice 
President and beyond. Not only will she bring the kind of skills, experience, and leadership 
we are looking for in a Vice President, but she is also an asset to help FIG continue to grow 
as an organization. She embodies all that FIG represents for the profession and its future. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
 
 
 
Timothy W. Burch, PLS 
NSPS Executive Director 


